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Dear parents,

As you are aware, Mrs Steed will be starting her maternity leave at February half
term. This means, there will be some changes to teachers.

Immediately after February half term, Miss Featherstone will become the class
teacher for Mrs Steed’s class. Mrs Lavery will also be a teacher in the class.

For Miss Featherstone's class, Mrs Bills will continue to be in the class and will be
joined by a new member of staff, Miss Larkin. They will share the week and both will
be the class teacher. Mrs Marsters will remain as a teaching assistant in the year

group.

Before Mrs Steed starts her maternity leave, she will be available for a virtual parents’
evening - more details to follow shortly.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions, please feel free
to get in contact.

Kind regards,
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